                                                                  
New Brunswick Chapter

Presidents Report – February 14, 2018 meeting
A lot has happened since we met last fall so I wanted to review some of the hightlights with you.
Your board met in December for the annual planning meeting where we came up with the 2018 program which you should have received along with a year end letter outlining some of our accomplishements from 2017.  

We increased our membership throughout 2017 and it continues in 2018 where we currently have 105 memebers in the New Brunswick Chapter.
We have recently launched our new website which allows us more flexibility in sending meeting notices as well as receiving RSVP’s to meetings and events.  We will continue to post our meeting minutes as well as other items like the program schedule and our updated Chapter Business Management Guidelines.  Look for further enhancements to the website as we progress through 2018.  I want to thank our member Michael Berube for transitioning our website over as well as our newest board member Christian Fournier for agreeing to take on the task of moving the website to the new National platform later this year.
National has been active providing us material including a power point presentation on the CSSE that can be used at Universities as well as a slide deck and post cards that can be used to promote the upcoming National Professional Development Conference in Niagra Falls from September 16 to 19, 2018.  

National is giving away one free registration per redion to the Professional Development Confernce this year and to enter all you have to do is attend a CSSE meeting between February 1st and May 31st and your name will be entered into the draw which will take place on June 29th.

Your New Brunswick chapter will again this year be conducting a draw for either registration to the PDC or a CHSC course registration.  You will receive a ballot for every meeting attended in 2018 from February until August with the draw takeing place at the August meeting in Bathurst.    

Lastly I want to thank our executive team for their support and encourage our membership to ask how you can get more involved to help make your association the best it can be.

 

Respectfully submitted,
Darrel Nickerson
Chair, New Brunswick Chapter
Canadian Society of Safety Engineering

